
 

The HUB 

Mrs Simpson’s Sizzling Spotlight 

This week’s Sizzling Spotlight is all about our Student Support HUB.  New to Mareeba SS, the 
Student Support HUB operates out of the heart of the school and 
offers a range of student support programs that assist in  
guaranteeing our mantra ‘everyday, in every classroom, every child is 
learning and achieving’. 
 

A vital component of the HUB is student wellbeing and welfare, both 
aspects that are closely related to, and impact on, student learning.  
We know that a supportive environment is optimal.  By continuing to 
provide inclusive environments that nurture all students, our  
children become resilient lifelong learners who respond positively to 
their changing world and pursue their  
passions with confidence.  

 
So what does our HUB offer?  
 Emergency items such as: spare uniforms, 

lunches, stationery packs & breakfast club 
 Positive Behaviour for Learning reward  

systems such as our whole school ‘Pay Way’ 
system 

 Intervention and extension activities 
 Attendance support including: 90%  

attendance celebrations, Indigenous Artie Attendance 
program, connecting families with agency support to as-
sist with regular school attendance and  
engagement 

 Lunch time activities on the veranda including our  
Moriarty soccer run on the oval during lunch breaks 

 Chaplain services - students can hang out with  
awesome Chappy Tim 
 Time out  space for students to take a Pause 
 break or for those who need some reflection 
 time out of the playground 
 Responses to student behaviour incidents  
 including pro-active and restorative practices 
 Flexible Learning Space for students who 
 need a modification to their class learning  
 environment for different activities  
 

Who can access our HUB? 
All students, staff and families can access our HUB 
at any time.  For families wanting to know more 
about our HUB, keep up to date with regular fea-
tures in our newsletter and on our website from 
our Head of Department Behaviour, Cherene 
Trimble, or on our  
Facebook page. 
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